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News & Announcements: 
v New Course Proposals: The following proposals were presented at CCC. Please contact your Curriculum 

Reps and/or the faculty author(s) if you have questions or comments. 
 APPR - Goodwill Human & Process Development     G. Firenzi 
 APPR - Retail Marketing, Merchandising & Customer Service    G. Firenzi 
 RSPT - Interventional Pulmonology Theory & Application    B. Hanning 
 RSPT - Interventional Pulmonology Procedures      B. Hanning 
 
v New Certificate Applications: At the May 9th meeting, CCC approved applications for the following new 

certificates. Each will be sent to the FHDA Board of Trustees for approval at an upcoming meeting: 
◇ Certificate of Achievement in Commercial Photography    K. Jordahl 
◇ Certificate of Achievement in Digital Photography Techniques   K. Jordahl 
◇ Certificate of Achievement in Photography Criticism     K. Jordahl 
◇ Certificate of Completion (noncredit) in Commercial Photography   K. Jordahl 
◇ Certificate of Completion (noncredit) in Photography     K. Jordahl 
◇ Certificate of Achievement in Educational Immersive Media    K. Pereira 

 
v Degree Name Change: The Apprenticeship division has approved a name change for the General 

Electrician AS degree. The new name will be Inside Wireman, effective summer 2023 quarter. 
 
v Degree or Certificate (Program) Discontinuance Process: At the May 9th meeting, CCC held a first 

read of a formal process to approve the discontinuance (AKA deactivation) of a degree or certificate. If you 
would like to review the proposed process, please reach out to your CCC Reps. 

 
v Process to Implement Guiding Principles for Equitable CORs: Also at the May 9th meeting, CCC 

continued discussing the creation of a process for adopting our equity guidelines across all academic 
divisions. The group’s discussion echoed those from previous meetings, focusing on the need for this to be 
a college-wide effort, with training and support for everyone involved. We plan to start finalizing the details 
at our next meeting, so please reach out to your CCC Reps if you would like to contribute. 

 
v 2023 Curriculum Institute: ASCCC’s annual Curriculum Institute will be a hybrid conference this year, 

held at the Riverside Convention Center in Riverside, CA (with virtual option using Zoom Events). We 
encourage all interested faculty to attend—please reach out to Eric if you’re interested. The conference will 
be held July 12-15; for more information, visit the conference webpage. 

Reminders: 
v Upcoming Curriculum Deadlines: 

• Friday, June 23rd: Deadline to submit CORs for all new courses and course updates (including local 
GE applications) for 2024-25 in CourseLeaf CIM (must be in “Curriculum Coordinator Review1” status 
by this date) 

https://www.asccc.org/events/2023-curriculum-institute-hybrid-event

